CORRESPONDENCE
8/25/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 04878-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 8:31 AM

To: ‘boyettec@bellsouth.net’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Good Morning, Carl Boyette

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: boyettec@everyactioncustom.com <boyettec@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2020 5:03 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Clerk Florida PSC Clerk,

Chairman, Commissioners,

This is a question of proper business. Anyone generating an excess of electrical power should be paid the appropriate
rate at the time it was produced. Sadly, that true business incentive is not required by law. Net metering at least allows
the citizen the freedom of choice to supply power for themselves and, at least, be able to calculate a payback period
based on their previous consumption. It seems to be working reasonably well and should not be changed.

Sincerely,

Carl Boyette

Mims, FL 32754
boyettec@bellsouth.net





